From:
To:
Subject:
Public Comment
bocce Ball Courts

Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 5:30:26 PM

To whom it may concern:

I am opposed to construction of Bocce Ball courts at Grant Park.

There is already too little green open space at the park.

Before proceeding with any park changes, there should be a General Plan review with an opportunity for input from adjacent property owners and the general neighborhood surrounding Grant Park.

Thank you for your consideration,

Gordon Snedigar 1965 Churton Avenue Los Altos, CA 94024